HERT EMERGENCY MEETING

The Hawley Township has received notice of a Special Meeting of the Hawley Area Emergency Response District Members to be held Wednesday, October 20, 2021 at 7:00 pm at the Hawley Fire Hall training room located at 403 5th Street Hawley.
The Special meeting has been called to discuss the following issues:
1. HERT, Inc response/missed calls, vs what is in our contract and how it will be resolved 
2. The proposal from the Hawley Area Fire District Board to equip the Fire Department with new Rescue Equipment and then change the dispatch for rescue to the Hawley Fire Department.
Only these issues will be discussed.


